Appendix I of
MPC Paper No. A/K5/808

APL Architects and Consultants Limited

Our Ref.: 19009/ELM/5.5/003 22" August 2019
By Post and Email
tpbpd@pland.gov.hk

Town Planning Board Secretariat

15/F, North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road,

North Point,

Hong Kong

Dear Sir,

Re: Application for Extension of Date of Decision Meeting for
Application for Planning Permission for Shop and Services at

Portion of Workshop A1 on Ground Floor, Kimberland Center, 55 Wing Hong Street,

Kowloon, N.K.L.L. 2835 RP
[Application No. A/K5/808]

In connection with the above, we would like to supersede the letter with (letter ref.:
19009/ELM/5.5/002) dated 21 August 2019 by this letter. We act on behalf of our client —
Goldcome Investment Limited to apply for an extension of decision meeting originally scheduled
on 6" September 2019 by 2 months, in order to address comments from Transport Department
received on 21* August 2019 by providing further supplementary information regarding traffic
review of the application.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact our Mr. K W Shiu or the
undersigned at 2152 9962.

Yours faithfully,

Authorized Person AP(A)49/03
Registered Inspector RI(A)49/03

ELM/kws

c.C. Clients Hard copy (w/e)
c.c. Planning Department  Via email: kewfung@pland.gov.hk

Address: Unit No. 1918, 19/F, Pioneer Centre, 750 Nathan Road Mongkok, Kowloon

Tel: 2152 9962  Fax: 3020 6620
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